

Independent review of the impact of liquor law reforms



Inbox

Dear Sirs

the current Lockout Laws in Sydney are proving disastrous to the cultural and creative life of our city. Many venues and creative outlets have been forced to shut down, with the subsequent impact on the vibrance of our city to our great loss. This is something that must be reconsidered and reversed as soon as possible.

Furthermore the assumption of guilt, i.e. people can not be trusted to drink and behave responsibly, is antithetical to the democratic freedoms established and implied by the Australian Constitution and more particularly to the reputation and traditions of our city.

I strongly urge you to recommend the overturning of this pernicious Act.

yours truly Michael Lewarne